
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

TCS/GEN/039/2023-24                                                                                                    Date: 03-11-2023 

                                                                                      
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY - التنوع في الوحدة 

 

CIRCULAR: Bottle Collection for Recycling Campaign 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

Join us in making a difference! 

Our school is initiating a bottle collection campaign to promote recycling and environmental 

consciousness. We solicit your participation in making this a successful endeavour. We believe that 

every small effort counts towards building a healthier planet. 

Starting from (Thursday) 2nd November 2023 till (Tuesday) 5th December 2023 we encourage the 

students to bring in empty plastic bottles from home. Please ensure that the bottles brought are 

rinsed and free of any liquid. 

The class that collects maximum number of bottles will be rewarded. 

Your involvement will not only contribute to reducing waste, but also support our school's 

commitment to wards sustainability. Let's work together and create a positive impact on our 

environment. 

Your participation is crucial in this endeavour. 

Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 

 

  Regards, 

 

 
 
 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
 


	Regards,

